Whittier Seventh-day Adventist Church

8841 Calmada Avenue ¢ Whittier, California 90605
Office: (562) 696-9417 FAX: (562) 464-0266

November 5, 2012

Worship Interiors Group

Mr. Eric Voorhees

10000 Indiana Avenue, Ste. 4
Riverside, CA 92503

Der Eric:

This letter is writtren to thank you and your organization for the great job that you
did in restoring our church pews. The entire process went flawlessly and the quality
of the work was excellent

Several of the pews were broken in places and after each pew was thoroughly
examined, work was done on the broken pews to make them like new. The new
foam padding appears to be of a much better quality than the padding orginally
installed by the factory. The new fabric is a much higher quality than the original.

After the wood was carefully cleaned and the pews were reassembled, they were
newly anchored to the concrete floor. All of the work was done professionally and
on time as stated in the contract.

| would like to take this opportuhity to thank you for a job well done. If you should
like a recommendation please feel free to use this letter with any future business
that you might generate.

Thanking you for assisting us in our pew restoration project, | remain,




